
PUBLIC MEETING  

Open To  All


WE NEED YOUR HELP  KCC are proposing the closure of the 
Richborough Household Waste Recycling Centre. Join Sandwich 
Town Council’s fight to keep the site open by attending a public 
meeting on Wednesday 21st June to discuss what action we will 
take together to defeat this proposal.


WEDNESDAY 21st JUNE AT 6.30pm 
ST. MARY’S ARTS CENTRE 

STRAND STREET CT13 9HN


SAVE RICHBOROUGH HOUSEHOLD WASTE 
RECYCLING CENTRE 
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